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AH Committee

From: Van Fischer <vanfischer@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 12:25 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects - Makila Farms Project (Lahaina), Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE:  Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)   
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
 
I am writing in support of Makila Farms.   Makila Farms is a AG community being proposed in an existing subdivision of similar sized Ag 
parcels.  The addition of these homes to this area and community will not cause any additional strain on infrastructure as the future 
homeowners are already driving these roads.  Makila Farms as designed, is the infill of an existing Ag community and is not urban 
sprawl.  In reviewing the changes that the developer has made to the project, he has addressed and resolved all of the issues brought 
up in the prior Makila Kai application.   
 
The future homeowners of Makila Farms are the the workforce we depend on as a community every day.  Fire, police, educators, 
medical personal with their families.  They should not be forced into having their only choice of affordable housing to be town houses 
and houses crammed onto tiny 3,000 sq ft lots in town.  If anyone has a right to live in the hills of Launiupoko, it is these families. 
 
I respectfully request that you vote yes for Makila Farms. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Van Fischer 
Lahaina 
 
 


